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March 22, 2002

Chen-Je Huang (UW student number  0135749)

4009 15th Avenue NE #226

Seattle WA 98105

Dear Chen-Je,

Congratulations!  I am pleased to inform you that our M.S. Admissions Committee has recommended your acceptance as a transfer student to the Master of Science (M.S.) in Architecture (design computing) program.  Our faculty and students join in conveying a warm welcome to the Department of Architecture.  

You must confirm your acceptance with the Department of Architecture to reserve your place.  I enclose two copies of this letter—one for your records and one to be returned to the Department.  Please sign below indicating your acceptance of our offer of a place in the program.  

Because the M.S. in Architecture program is a new program which makes intensive use of department and college facilities, the University will require that all students enrolled in the M.S, in Architecture program pay a “program fee” each quarter they are enrolled in the program beginning in Fall 2002.  The program fee for each quarter in the 2002-03 academic year will be $675.00.   This program fee is in addition to tuition and may not be waived for any reason.  

You may direct questions to Professor Yi-Luen Ellen Do, M.S. program coordinator at 616-2816, ellendo@u.washington.edu, or to Graduate Program Coordinator Doug Zuberbuhler at (206) 685-8408, drz@u.washington.edu, or to Melinda Johns, Graduate Program Assistant, (206) 685-8405, mjohns@u.washington.edu.

We look forward to having you join us.  Welcome aboard! 
Sincerely

Jeffrey Karl Ochsner FAIA, Professor/Chair

Department of Architecture

Acceptance (includes agreement to pay required program fee beginning in Fall 2002):

_______________________________________________________(date_____________
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